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16/03/2024  16:02:472023/4412/P OBJ Barbara  Salmon My concerns are as follows:-

1. Privacy in relation to the design of the conservatory/new Dormer Roof/loft conversion

2. Noise during the works.

I note that Anna Covell says in the planning application that no windows in the renovated property will overlook 

other properties.

Please confirm therefore that

1. The proposed left side elevation/party wall, as per existing, will not overlook the garden/flat at the rear of 13 

Mill Lane.

2.  The proposed new dormer roof/loft conversion will not overlook the garden/flat at the rear of 13 Mill Lane. 

3. As I work from home, I am concerned that the noise associated with the works and erection of the new 

dormer roof/loft conversion will make working from home impossible.   

Will the building contractor be required to be mindful of neighbours working from home?
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